
Ski Lessons 

In preparation for the College’s ski trip in February to Italy.  Eighteen first time skiers had lessons 

over the Halloween break.  They all got on extremely well and will no doubt take to the slopes like 

ducks to water! 

Photographs are available on the College website. 

http://www.knock.co.uk/Photos_2017_-_2018.aspx?galleryid=2b18ca6b-6dcc-4d4b-a4a0-237989230cab

